
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CITY COUNCIL MEETING CANCELLATION: 

  
AUGUST 25, 2015 

 
 
 
The City Council meeting scheduled for 3:00 p.m. on August 25, 2015 has been 
cancelled.  
 
On May 12, 2015, the City Council took action cancelling the August 25th meeting for a 
summer recess. The next regularly scheduled City Council meeting will be on 
September 8, 2015 at 3:00 p.m. 

 
 
 
 /s/ 

Belinda A. Hawley, CMC 
City Clerk 

 
 

 


